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April 29, 2020 

 

Dear Lester B. Pearson Parents and Students, 

As you may know, I was appointed to Lester B. Pearson High School on an interim basis in order 

to replace Mr. Vitantonio for the 2019-20 school year.  Consequently, I will not be at the helm of 

Lester B. Pearson for the next school year.  I have been appointed as Principal of Gerald 

McShane Elementary School for the upcoming school year.   

 
Although we can all agree that it was a tumultuous year, it was a true pleasure being back at 

Lester B. Pearson and working with our students.  I would like to thank the Lester B. Pearson 

community for making this school year a wonderful experience. 

 
At this point, the permanent Principal of Lester B Pearson has not yet been nominated.  However, 

I trust that with the continued support and hard work of our caring and dedicated staff, the next 

principal at the helm will continue to build upon the many successes of Lester B Pearson High 

School and continue its tradition of academic excellence.    

 

Kind Regards,   

 

Steven Rebelo 
Principal 
Lester B. Pearson High School   

  

 
 

   

  

 


